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Wednesday 14 July 2021 
 

School Operations Update – Learning from Home in Weeks 2 and 3 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and efforts in relation to the current guidelines and 
restrictions. Unfortunately, learning from home will continue in Weeks 2 and 3. Parents are 
encouraged to keep their children at home wherever possible and continue their learning at home 
during this time. 
 
We will continue to accommodate the children of essential workers or those that need to come to 
school. In some cases, some parents are only sending their children on certain days due to their 
work commitments and this is ok. However, to help with our planning please email or phone the 
school to let us know which days your children will be attending.  
 
There will continue to be one unit of work delivered for all students, whether they are at home or at 
school. We will be bolstering our online learning delivery over the coming days, so please continue 
to monitor the school communications coming through. We will be aiming for every child to be 
accessing learning online by the beginning of Week 2. 
 
Online Learning Systems 
 
Kindergarten to Year 2 – Seesaw App 
Details on how to log in and help your children access Seesaw will be coming in the post by the 
end of the week. Teachers will also be contacting families to ensure we have as many children 
accessing this as possible.  
 
Years 3 to 6 and Learning Cove – Google Classroom 
Many of our students have already logged into Google Classroom which is great. Additional 
support and instructions will be emailed through to parents by the end of the week. If your child 
has not been able to access their Google Classroom by Friday, please phone the school and your 
child’s teacher will offer additional support.  
 
Weekly Units of Work 
The weekly units of work will be sent out to parents at the end of each week. We will continue to 
notify parents of times when hard copies can be collected from the school.  
 
Borrowing School Computer Devices 
If you need to borrow a computer device to provide your child with access to online learning 
please phone the school to make a request. We will then book in a time with you to come to the 
school to collect the device.  
 
Stay safe and take care! 
 
 
 
 
JASON CLARKE 
Principal 
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